
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Dr. Julius Sokenu, Dr. Greg Gillespie Chancellor, & Sabbatical Committee, 
 
     I am writing to report on my Fall 2021 Sabbatical. It was a tremendous 
opportunity to learn some new skills that were becoming a permanent marker on 
my to-do list.  That list has now become shortened, and what I learned over my 
sabbatical has been applied in my classes & on our production of Kinky Boots this 
Spring 2022.  
 
   As a brief reminder, I have attached my certificate of completions for the courses I 
took: Digital Rendering, Pattern Drafting, and a bonus opportunity presented itself 
to learn wig making/knotting which I also completed. I did not complete the Autry 
Primary Research project, but instead found myself in emergency surgery; I did 
speak to HR and sent in all the required forms to document this.  
 
  Each “class/workshop,” was an intensive that was taken online -- something good 
that came out of the pandemic are the opportunities to take classes anywhere 
because they were being offered digitally.  I found each class exceptionally good 
and learned everything I set out to do. 
 
 
Thank you for this opportunity! 
 
Haleh Risdana 
Theatre Arts Moorpark College 
HRisdana@Vcccd.edu 
805-553-4781 
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COMPLETION
CERTIFICATE OF

THIS CERTIF ICATE IS  AWARDED TO

For Completing Patternmaking 101 Live Summer session 2021.  Haleah
now has the core training in making patterns from scratch for theatre,

fashion or home sewing endeveours.

Haleh Risdana 

Tricia Camacho
OWNDER AND FOUNDER 

CREATIVE COSTUME ACADEMY






